
 
 

31st October 2019 

Dear all,  

Due to the need to undertake maintenance and renew an SSL certificate, there will be a downtime of 

the EMVO Gateway PRD for approximately 3 hours on Friday 8th November. 

The downtime will begin at 5pm (CET). 

Should you have any question or uncertainty, please do not hesitate to contact our Helpdesk: 

Tel. Helpdesk +372 611 90 44 

E-Mail: helpdesk@emvo-medicines.eu  

 

EMVO Team  

European Medicines Verification Organisation 

 

www.emvo-medicines.eu 

helpdesk@emvo-medicines.eu 
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